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    Dear honored guests, athletes and friends of karate, On behalf of the Karate
Federation of Slovenia I would like to invite you to the Karate1 World Cup Thermana
Slovenia, which will be held on March 15th & 16th 2014 in Laško.

  

                                               

  

    Slovenia hosted its first Karate1 competition in 2013 and we are privileged that Slovenia has
the opportunity to organize a prestigious competition such as the Karate1 World Cup for the
second time in a row. We will be pleased to welcome you to Laško again.

  

     Even if it is a small town it is well known for its health and wellness center and brewery.
Karate1 World Cup Slovenia 2014 will be a unique experience for all competitors, coaches and
referees. It will provide enrichment of sports knowledge and give all of you an opportunity to
create unforgettable memories. The date of the competition is ideal for the preparation and
observation of form of competitors who will participate at the forthcoming European Senior
Championships. I hope that these are good enough reasons for you to participate at our
tournament.
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  At this point I would like to welcome you all and to thank you for your participation. I would liketo take this opportunity to wish all the best and good luck to all the competitors. I am sure thatthe high motivation, excellent standard of athletes and high number of entries will help promoteand further develop the sport that we all care about. We are looking forward to meeting you allin Slovenia.    Igor Zelinka,  Ph.D President of Slovenia Karate Federation
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